
Dear Students and Faculty, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Dental Hygiene Program for the upcoming 

academic year. This program is designed to equip students with the necessary skills and 

knowledge to excel in the field of dental care. 

Program Highlights: 

• Comprehensive curriculum covering essential topics in dental hygiene. 

• Hands-on clinical experience under the supervision of experienced faculty. 

• State-of-the-art facilities and equipment available for student use. 

• Opportunities for internships and community service. 

Information sessions will be held on: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

• Location: Room 101, Main Campus 

We invite all interested students and faculty to attend and learn more about this exciting 

opportunity. For further information, please contact the program coordinator at 

dentalhygiene@school.edu. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing you at the information session! 

Sincerely, 

The Dental Hygiene Program Committee 
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